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                FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

Date:  May 11, 2018 

Contact: Tara L. Peet, MMC, Assistant Clerk of Council 

Phone: (440) 353-1508 

Facsimile: (440) 353-1528 

 

 

              NOTICE OF COMMITTEE MEETING  

 

 

Chairman Bruce Abens of the Building and Lands Committee has announced a Building 

and Lands Committee meeting on Monday, May 21, 2018 at 6:30 p.m.  This meeting 

will be held in Council Chambers.  

 

The meeting is being held to discuss the following: 

 

T 56-2018 AN ORDINANCE REQUIRING SUMP PUMPS IN NEW 

Amended RESIDENTIAL CONSTRUCTION TO BE TIED INTO AN EXISTING 

STORM SEWER SYSTEM WITH A MANDATORY OVERFLOW 

DEVICE. 
  (Introduced by Councilwoman Michelle Hung; First reading 05/07/2018; Amended on the 

floor 05/07/2018) 
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